
HELLO EVERYBODY 
Major roadworks are still ongoing in Rawtenstall, we appreciate

everyone’s patience as we try our best to be on time.

Hazelwood North attended a jobs fair at Winter Gardens.

Lisa, Ryan & Durrell recently attended a Dementia Workshop by
Glenholme Care Homes

Hazelwood Homecare has become proud sponsors of Dinky Opal,
a Morris Dancing group in Blackpool

 Huge thanks to all Rossendale team that have picked up extra
shifts to cover holidays
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IMPORTANT 
ANNOUNCEMENTS POLICY OF THE MONTH

Confidentiality

Click Here 
To Open

The Policy 

P l e a s e  m a k e  s u r e  y o u  a r e
W i n t e r  R e a d y  w h e n  o u t  a n d

a b o u t .
H a v e  y o u  g o t . . .

D e - i c e r  ( g r e a t   f o r  k e y
s a f e s  t o o )

A  w o r k i n g  t o r c h
A  w a r m  c o a t / b l a n k e t  i n

y o u r  c a r
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We’ve popped some useful
links in for you to have a quick
look at, just click on each link

to see more:

OUR LATEST BLOG
 LEAVE US FEEDBACK Shout out to Nicola from HW North

for completing a number of E
learning courses 

We are always looking for people to
join our Hazelwood team!

J u s t  s c a n  t h e  q r  c o d e
a b o v e  u s i n g  t h e  c a m e r a

o n  y o u r  m o b i l e  p h o n e
o r  c l i c k

H E R E

APPLY NOW

USEFUL LINKS

Katie Lynch
Hazelwood Rossendale

Maggie Matavire
Hazelwood North

Well done to our carers of the
month

OUR CARERS OF THE
MONTH

SHOUTOUTS!

H a p p y  B i r t h d a y  P a t i e n c e ! !

 W e l c o m e  t o  J u l i a n ,  M i c k  &  E s m e
w h o  j o i n  H a z e l w o o d  N o r t h

Shout outs to Katie, Cheryl, Maxine,
Nicola and Abigail from HW

Rossendale for completing E-
learning courses. 
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HAZELWOOD NORTH 

COMPLIMENTS

HAZELWOOD ROSSENDALE 

“Office staff Shelley, Maxine and Abigail are all
so helpful, they will go out of their way to help,
and always ask how I am doing and managing and
that means a lot”

Big compliment to Nicola who has been praised
for her hard work from Mr & Mrs F! Mrs F stated
she couldn't have coped without Nicola!

A service users wife sent huge compliments to
Cheryl and the office staff.  She noted that
Cheryl’s confidence had really grown.  Also that
she was able to take a step back with the
confidence knowing that Cheryl had her
husband’s interests &  wishes were at heart

SH would like to thank Marcella for all her hard
work.  His confidence has grown over the past
few months and that is all down to her
determination with him.


